
Welcome to Mrs. Sanspree’s
Virtual Academy



Monday – Thursday’s Schedule:
(this is subject to change)

8:00-8:15 Morning Meeting & Attendance
8:15-9:00 Shared Reading

9:05-9:50 Reading DI
10:00-10:45 Interactive Read Aloud & Writing

10:45-11:45 Lunch
11:45-12:30 Math

12:40-1:15 Do the Math
2:00-2:15 Wrap-Up

Fridays:
1 – 30 minute Art assignment

1 – 30 minute music assignment
1 – 30 minute STEM assignment
1 – 30 Minute P.E. assignment



More about me…

On Canvas there is a 
Bitmoji About Me 

interactive. Click on 
linked items to learn 
more about why that 

item is significant to me. 
Take the quiz to see 

how much you learned!



To access Canvas…

Go to the county website at:
http://www.paulding.k12.ga.us/Domain/4

Click on the icon that says Student Dashboard

Once you are on the Student Dashboard, click on 
Canvas at the bottom in the orange bar. Log in using 
your student computer login like you did when you 

logged onto a school computer.
Username – lunch#

Password – firstinitiallastinitialbirthmonthbirthday

Example:
Username: 12345       Password: abc0102

http://www.paulding.k12.ga.us/Domain/4


Once on Canvas…

Once you are logged 
into Canvas, find the 
course that says 5th

grade Homeroom 
Sanspree. This is the 
only course I will be 

using this year. 



On the Homepage on Canvas 
you will find the link to our 

Zoom meeting on Friday. My 
interactive about me Bitmoji, 
a quiz to see how much you 
learned about me, and a link 

to some Back to School 
Information and forms.



Communication

The majority of my 
parent communication 
will be through Class 

Dojo and through email. 
Please be sure to check 
these for any updates.



Daily Expectations

Attendance will be taken daily in the morning and throughout 
each session. Please be sure that you are present and ready to 

learn.

Even though we are learning virtually, we will still be using the 
color chart for our daily behavior.  Instead of your daily color 
being signed in your agenda, it will be recorded on Class Dojo.



Bye for Now, 
see you Friday 

on Zoom!


